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STATE OF COLORADO

i _ OlL & GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION Fv

Ol & Gas Conservation Commission P

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Cclorade 80203 ) -

Phone: (303) 894-2100 i

_FAX: (303) 894-2109 February 14, 1995 i ‘ =

Wendall Wacker N%%“URJ%
17420 Morgan County Road W RESOURC

Covemor

Fort Morgan, Colorado 80701 Roy Romer

) Ken Salazar
" Executive Director

Richard T. Griebling

\ RE: Request for information regarding historically plugged wells on your property, s

*“adjacent to the east boundary of the CIG. Young Gas Storage facility, and.
. tracks across your land. ; Patricia C. Beaver

Technical Secretary

' . Dear Mr. Wacker:

I have reviewed the below list of plugged wells. Each of the wells were plugged in

approval with Oil and Gas Commission. I have discussed the concern you have about -

bottom hole plugs in these wells with Mr. Greg Gettman of Colorado Interstate'Gas™ .

Company (CIG), Colorado Springs. He has assured me that CIG is willing to re-enter

and replug any well that the Oil and Gas Commission believes will add to the security

of the CIG Young facility and public safety near the facility. It is necessary for you to

: allow access to the sites on your property.

Since this action will be in your interest and the operation at the expense of the CIG, 1
feel that any damage fees should be waived. The re-entry shall occur using the State of
Colorado Oil and Gas Commission Surface bond. The wells in question shall be
replugged in compliance and supervision of the Qil and Gas Commission Area Engineer.
Restoration of the surface will be in agreement with the Oil and Gas Conservation

Commission Rules with restoration to be completed within 3 months after plugging the ..
- - - re-entered well. = ‘

The wells 1 have reviewed include:

#1 Plumb, SW NW 13-4N-58W. Plugs set include 30 sacks at 5760-5680°, 10 sacks at
128°, 5 sacks at surface.

#1 Hemphill, SW NW 12-4N-58W. Plugs set include 25 sacks at 160-80°, 8 sacks at
surface.



Since the #1 Best has a bottomhole plug it is unnecessary to re-enter this well. <.
- However, the #1 Hemphill will be considered for re-entry with your permission granted /g ¥
in writing to CIG and the State of Colorado Oil and Gas Commission. - ‘“‘V’#

It is my understanding that damage payment and release has been granted for the seismic :

activity. Please contact me at 842-4465 if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

7 gt

Eddie B. Binkley
Northeast Area Engineer B

cc: Dave Dillon, OGCC
Greg Gettman, CIG
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